
Notice 
East Lake Woodlands Condo IV 

Homeowners 
PLEASE BE ADVISED 

 
THERE WILL BE A WATER SHUT OFF  

TO THE COMMUNITY 
 

FRIDAY 5/31/24 
FROM APPROXIMATELY 

10:00 AM-2:00 PM 
 

DUES TO A NECESSARYPLUMBING REPAIR AT CONDO V 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION IN THIS 

MATTER 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTOR 
COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION MANAGERS 

ELLYSE VOSSELMANN LCAM 

   727-726-8000 X306 


